
Hello future Year 7!   

Hello and a big warm welcome to The Orme Academy! 

I’m Mr Jones and as well as being your form tutor, I’m also the Head of PE – so 
you’ll probably spot me in trainers more often than a tie.

I’m sure many of you are very excited to be starting secondary school, but you 
may also be a little nervous, too. I still remember how apprehensive I was when I 
started ‘big school’ (many) years ago! We will work together to overcome any 
problems as we get to know each other in the first days and weeks of the school 
year. 

As your form tutor, I will always do my very best to ensure that you feel valued, 
make good progress in your subjects and are equipped with knowledge and skills 
that will serve you well for the rest of your life. In return I, and the school, expect 
you to always give your best and look out for and care for others. This means 
working hard, being kind and thoughtful, embracing new experiences, being 
resilient when times are tough, and always doing everything you can to enjoy your 
time at The Orme Academy. 

I hope you all have a fantastic end to Year 6 and a restful and fun summer break 
when it arrives.. 

I am really look forward to meeting you very soon!

Take care, 

Mr Jones
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